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Friday 1st  May 2020 

 

Dear Rabbit Class,  

 

I can't believe how quickly our first Google Classroom week has flown by. Well done to 

everyone who managed to log on and got their work done. 

 

You’ve all been amazing trying to adapt to this new way of learning, I am very proud of you 

all. I would like to say a big thank you to all of your grown-ups for helping you log on to 

complete your activities. It has been amazing to see lots of you hand in your work and 

pictures of what you’ve been up to, but I will really love to see everyone log on so we can 

have a chat and complete our work. 

 

I have thoroughly enjoyed chatting with some of you and look forward to checking your 

week two work and pictures. Keep the good work up, you are all doing an amazing job! 

Don't forget to continue using My Maths, Bug Club and Times Tables Rockstars!  

 

If you are unable to access any of our online platforms, you can ask your grown-ups or you 

can email me at year1lfp@theparkfederation.org  

 

Now, a lot is happening around us, but the most important things you need to remember to do 

are: stay safe, exercise and look after your mental wellbeing.  

 

Please remember to log off Google Classroom by 6pm. 

 

Missing you all! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Adams  

mailto:year1lfp@theparkfederation.org

